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Alberta's Economic Future
Lobbyists Act Review Submission

The form response was submitted on 07 November 2021, 02:15 PM.

PART A: CONTACT INFORMATION

First Name * Darrin

Last Name * Pitts

Organization John-Q public

Email *

Phone *

City/Town * Airdrie

PART B: COMMENTS

Comments * As lobbyists are generally paid by large corporations, they
do not have the best interests of the general public at heart
and do not represent the publics best interests but rather
the corporations desire for profit. The government has to
restrict the number of corporate lobbyists allowed to
represent a particular company, organization and industry.
The elected government has been entrusted by the general
public to ensure the best interests of the public is and are
at the forefront of every decision and action carried out
while in office. If laws needed to be created to achieve
this result, then it has to also bind those in office who
would personally profit from such lobbying. 
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